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March 12, 2013

Dear Parent or Community Member:

School Accountability Report Card
focus group meetings

The California Department of Education (CDE) is looking for parents and community members to share their opinions about the type of information that is included in the School Accountability Report Card (SARC) and how that information is presented.

The SARC is a report that all public schools in California must complete each year. The SARC provides a lot of information to parents and community members about what happens at a school, including information about how many students are enrolled, whether all students have textbooks, whether the school buildings are safe, how many students are in each classroom, and how well students are learning subjects like English-language arts and mathematics.

If you are a parent or guardian of a child currently attending a California public school in kindergarten through grade twelve or a community member interested in sharing your opinion about the SARC, you may be eligible for this opportunity.

Focus Group Dates and Locations

Each meeting is being held from 6:30 p.m. to 8 p.m.

	Date
	Location

	Monday, April 8, 2013
	Sacramento County Office of Education

10474 Mather Blvd.

Sacramento, CA 95826

	Thursday, April 18, 2013
	Santa Clara County Office of Education

1290 Ridder Park Drive, MC 221

San Jose, CA 95131

	Tuesday, April 23, 2013
	San Diego County Office of Education

6401 Linda Vista Road

San Diego, CA 92111

	Wednesday, April 24, 2013
	Riverside County Office of Education

3958 Twelfth Street

Riverside, CA 92501

	Thursday, April 25, 2013
	Fresno County Office of Education

1111 Van Ness Avenue

Fresno, CA 93721


How to Participate

If you are interested in participating in the SARC focus group, please go to the SurveyMonkey Web site at https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/SARCfocusgroups and submit a SARC Focus Group Application. If you are selected to participate, you will be contacted with more information about the meeting. Refreshments will be provided and you will also be reimbursed for mileage from your home to the focus group location.
If you have any questions regarding this subject, please contact Rachel Perry, Director, Center for Student Assessment and Program Accountability, Sacramento County Office of Education, by phone at 916-228-2669 or by e-mail at rperry@scoe.net. 
I know that your time is incredibly valuable and I greatly appreciate your assistance with this important project.

Sincerely,

/s/
Keric Ashley, Director

Analysis, Measurement, and Accountability Reporting Division
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